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Newsletters will be posted on the GRS website.  To obtain a hard copy contact 

Elaine at 561-350-9492 
 

 
 
 
 
The following summarizes the October 15, 2020 Board Meeting held at the pool: 
 
Lisa Turner called the meeting to order,  
 
The Board approved the following: 

1. Resignation of Robert Shapiro President 
2. Appointment of Ken Didsbury, Vice President  
3. Kevin Hatem, President 

 
The next Board Meeting (Board and Budget) is scheduled for November 17, 2020, 6:00 P.M. @ the 
Madison Lakes Pool.  Homeowners will receive a mailing of the 2020 Proposed Operating Budget 
prior to the meeting. 

 

The Board thanks the homeowners for their continued support 
Ken Didsbury, Kevin Hatem, Elaine Levrant 


